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20 July 2018  
 

Dear Vaughan, 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 12 July regarding the success of Monmouth 
Comprehensive School Boat Club at pre-qualifying for the Fawley Challenge Cup at the 
Henley Royal Regatta.  
 
I would like to send my congratulations to all of the people involved particularly Sam 
Morgan, Tom Brice, Louis Proctor and Tom Smith and their coach Dan Cowton, this is a 
huge achievement for them and the school and one which should be celebrated.  
 
I’m fully aware that events like this could not be entered without the hard work and time that 
is undertaken by parent helpers and teachers who volunteer their time and which has a 
huge impact on ensuring the rowers reach their full potential. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish the team every success for the next stage of the 
competition. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Kirsty Williams AC/AM 
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Cabinet Secretary for Education 
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